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SCOCOG:  Looking back 

Below is a look back from a 1979 SCOCOG newsletter.  As you can see, 

staffers were busy with projects in Ava and Thayer, just like today.   
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The SCOCOG staff would like to take this opportunity to thank our Associate 

Members.  The Associate Members contribute to SCOCOG in order to continue 

project development efforts in the region.  It is easy for your group or                

organization to become a member and enjoy the multiple benefits membership 

offers.  The fiscal year 2019 Associate Members are listed below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



With the weather changing, many are thinking about spring cleaning, and with that 

comes parting with items that can be recycled.  Below are some items that are commonly 

overlooked that can be recycled in the home and office.  

 

Computers, cell phones and PDAôs as well as batteries 

Inkjet and toner cartridges  

Greeting cards, junk mail, newspapers, magazines, etc. 

All types of glass jars and bottles can be recycled as long as they had consumables in 
them, as well as eyeglasses 

Pizza boxes can be recycled along with cardboard if they are not soiled  

Plastic silverware and cups (check if your local program accepts #6 plastics) 

Toilet paper rolls, paper towel rolls, oatmeal canisters, cereal boxes, etc. 

Reusable food storage containers  

Plastic shopping bags (many grocery stores will take them back) 

Packaging for things like tissues, cosmetics, toothbrushes, q-tips, and other hygienic 
products 

Aluminum foil if it is clean, foil trays, etc. 

Milk and juice cartons (plastic and cardboard) 

Delta Regional Authority (DRA) Chairman Chris Caldwell announced on March 4th that 

DRA is opening the 2019 application cycle to provide investments through its available 

funding opportunities. DRA funding programs are tailored to address specific infrastruc-

ture improvements, help develop the Deltaôs workforce and local industries, and enhance 

regional economic opportunities. The deadline to submit applications is May 31, 2019. 

An application workshop will be held at SCOCOG on March 20, 2019 at 10:00.  The staff 

at SCOCOG will be offering assistance to local communities, non-profits, and other      

eligible interested entities in reviewing their applications prior to submittal to DRA.     

SCOCOG staff member Darci Malam can be contacted at 417-256-4226 for further assis-

tance.  If you plan to attend, please RSVP by calling the office. 



Contact Us 

4407 County Road 2340 

P O Box 100 

Pomona, Mo  65789 

(417) 256-4226 

 

mail@scocog.org 

 

Visit us on the web at 

www.scocog.org 

 

Visit our Facebook page 

@SCOCOG 

Save the Date! 

The  SCOCOG Full Council Semi-Annual Board 

Meeting will be held April 16, 2019 at the MSU-Mt. 

Grove Campus / State Fruit Experiment Station / 

Faurot Hall. 

 

Watch your email for    

further information. 
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